
From: Lily Cogdill
To: 'dillonk@musc.edu' <dillonk@musc.edu>

Date: 5/10/2017 8:45:33 AM
Subject: Lt. Governor's Visit May 22, 2017

Hi Kelly,
 
I just wanted to touch base with you regarding the logistics of the Lt. Governor’s visit on the 22nd. Please feel free to 
call me when you have a moment to discuss. I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Best,
 
Lily
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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